
Noeleen Keavev 

Subject: 
Attachments: 

FW: Licence Reg. No. PO1069-01 Determination Extension 
Redmills Response to EPA Request for Extension on Licence Determination to 
November 20 2018.pdf 

From: John Rea [mailto:io hn. rea @ jrel.ie] 
Sent: 28 August 2018 10:51 
To: Licensing Staff <licensing@epa.ie> 
Cc: 'Eugene Brennan' <Eugene.Brennan@redmills.ie> 
Subject: Licence Reg. No. PO1069-01 Determination Extension 

Please find attached a response on behalf of William Connolly & Sons confirming their consent to  the request from 
the Agency to  extend the timeline for the determination of their Licence Application. 

Regards, 

John Rea, BSc., MIEnv.Sc. 
JRE Ltd. 

Purcellsinch Business Park, Carlow Road, Kilkenny 
Tel. 056-7712836, mob. 086 0270255, email. John.rea@jrel.ie, web. www.irel.ie 

- 

This email has been checked for viruses by Avast antivirus software. 
www.avast.com 

This email has been scanned by the Symantec Email Security.cloud service. 
For more information please visit littp://www.syrnanteccloud.com 
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ntal Consulting 

Environmental Licensing Programme, 
Office of Environmental Sustaina bility, 
Environmental Protection Agency, 
PO Box 3000, 
Johnstown Castle Estate, 
Co. Wexford, Y35 W821. 

JRE Ltd. 
Purceiisinch Business Park 
Carlow Road, 
Kilkenny, 
Co. Kilkenny 

tel: 056 771 2836 
mob: 086 0270255 
email: info@irel.ie 
web: www jrel ie 

August 28,2018 

Re: Licence Application Register Number P1069-01 

JRE Ltd. are responding on behalf of William Connolly & Sons Unlimited (Applicant) to  the Environmental 
Protection Agency (Agency) correspondence received by the Applicant dated August 20th 2018. The letter 
is a request from the Agency to extend the date by which the Agency must issue a proposed determination 
on licence Reg. P1069-01 to 20 November 2018. 

The Applicant is happy to allow for the extension of the time period by which the Agency must issue a 
proposed determination on licence Reg. P1069-01 to 20 November 2018. 

Yours sincerely, 

Rea, BSc., MIEnvSc 
F c i p a l  Environmental Consultant 
JRE Ltd. 

On behalf of William Connolly & Sons Unlimited 

cc. Eugene Brennan, Manager, William Connolly & Sons 
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